
 
 
 
 
 
March 2023 
 
 
Dear families 
 
We are delighted to invite you to the Year 3 Summer Performance. The children will be performing the ‘Bee 
Musical’. 
 
The performances will take place on Thursday 25 April at the below times:  
 
Nottingham: 1:15 – 2:00 
Please arrive at the DMP entrance, no earlier than 1:00, in order to reduce disruption for the other students in 
school. 
  

Trinity: 2:15 – 3:00 
Please arrive at the DMP entrance, no earlier than 2:00, in order to reduce disruption for the other students in 
school. 

 
Please note that any token props and costumes needed for the performances will be communicated early in Term 
5. Families will not be required to purchase any of these items. 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs Whitehouse-Walker and Miss Mackenzie 
Year 3 Class Teachers  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


